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DEAR
giver
We are humbled by your financial and intangible contributions to our
church this year. Our mission continues to impact our church and
community through our practices and willingness to put our hands
together to serve. This work would not be possible without every
single member of our congregation.
Because of your compassion and understanding, we’ve been able to
accomplish some vital work in 2022:
 
• Open a Nursery for all of our Mothers 
• Finish our Cement project around the Galaviz Center 
• Finished our pavement project by restriping the pavement 
• Created a new Green Room for our Sunday Volunteers 
• Created a new community office 
• Placed two new wooden fences around our Main AC units and
Dumpsters 
• Replaced the front doors for children’s ministry



DEAR GIVER
We also introduced our new giving platform Tithe.ly this year which
saved us significant costs and were able to send $6,000 towards
Missions. We also saw the hand of God in our growth as a church
and maintained an average weekly attendance of 400, and
celebrated 32 baptisms in 2022. 

In this new year our theme is “Forward” this means we plan to not
only grow as a church but also in our finances. There is still so much
that needs to be done and we encourage you to get connected. As
a body of Christ it is our great opportunity to work together to give
and support the vision of the church.  

We are very fortunate to have your
support this year, and we look forward to
seeing what God has for us in 2023. 

With gratitude,
Keziah Jimenez
Financial Administrator 



Pavement
In the year 2021 we started our pavement restoration
project. After years of cracks and uneven foundation

we completed our projected in 2022 by doing the final
restriping process. Now we have smooth and clear

lines a long with a safe surface to drive on. 



Concrete
In 2021 we began a two year project to completely
surround the Galaviz Center with concrete. In 2022
we were able to finish the project and now we can

enjoy a smooth and safe surface. 



New Office
In the year 2022 we converted the copy
room/storage room into a multipurpose
community office for our volunteers. 



Nursery
In the year 2022 we saw a great need to create
a space for our new mothers. Here is the result

of our new Nursery Room now open to all
mothers with newborns and children under 2.






New Doors
This past year we were also able to
update our front doors in Children's

Ministry to these beautiful new French
Doors.



New Fence
Also in this new year we were able to create a
fence for our A.C. Units which allowed us to

keep our children safe and A.C. Units protected. 



Green Room
In 2022 we also saw a great need for a Green Room.

We created a space to host guest speakers and
Pastors as well as a place for Volunteers who serve
every Sunday to have a place to prepare and pray

before the service as well as refresh after. 



Community
In 2022 we were also able to provide resources to

the community. Firstly with our Community
Resource Fair With over 45 vendors and

participants confirmed, we were able to provide
services and resources ranging from nutrition,

education, financial, mental health, employment
opportunities, social assistance, healthcare, among

many others. 



Serving this underprivileged and underserved
community has always been on the forefront of

Revive Community Church, and serve they did. With
nearly 154 families attending the event this past

Saturday, and an average of 4 per family, we saw
nearly 620 individuals, both adults and children

attend this year's fair. 



We registered 127 families, gave out 350 bags of
groceries, 435 backpacks, 340 bags of clothes,
and provided countless valuable information and
materials to all in attendance. Vendors had the

opportunity to connect with families, learn on the
disadvantages and needs, as well as understand
the different challenges and issues within this

community. 



Secondly with our Christmas Shoppe, we were able
to serve over 300 families with toys for this past

Christmas. With an average of 3.5 children per
family, and 3 toys per child, we gave out a

guesstimated 3,200 toys to underserved and
underprivileged households. 



In addition, we were also able to bless these

families with clothes, backpacks, blankets, shoes,
and other accessories. All attendees also enjoyed
some pastries, drinks, and had the opportunity to

get some gifts wrapped for their children. 





Before & After 
This aerial photo shows the updates and

changes made from 2021 to 2022 . As you can
see the pavement was completed and the

concrete was completed. 

2021

2022





Ways to GIVE
 ONLINE: GO2REVIVE.COM/GIVING
MOBILE: DOWNLOAD THE APP ON YOUR APPSTORE 

"REVIVE COMMUNITY CHURCH"
TEXT THE WORD "GIVE" TO 833-919-2542
SCAN THIS QR CODE

1.
2.

a.
3.
4.



Thank you!
We want to take the time to thank you for your faithfulness and
consistency this past year. We know the Lord is working in the
midst of our church and there is still so much we can do to expand
the kingdom of God. If it wasn't because of your dedication and
commitment to Revive Community Church we would not have been
able to achieve what we have done so far. 

We have great projects in store for this new year 2023. First and
foremost with the Men's Restroom. We continue to encourage to
remain faithful and get connected. God has great things in store for
us in 2023. 

Let's continue to move forward in all areas! 



Contacts.
805-485-4787

info@go2revive.com

go2revive.com

2640 Alvarado St. 

thankyou


